
 

St. Andrew’s Policy on Acceptance of Designated Donations 
 
St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church welcomes donations made to designated funds which have been 
approved by the Vestry, and to parish ministries whose purpose and leadership are under the 
direction of clergy or Vestry of the parish.  Following the recommendation of the Chancellor of 
the Episcopal Diocese of Colorado, St. Andrew’s is not able to accept donations or act as fiscal 
agent on behalf of any other organization, nor for any purpose which might be outside the 
scope of a 501(c)(3) organization.  To work toward establishment of a new ministry or 
designated fund, consult the following Procedures: 
 

 Procedure for Starting a New Lay Ministry  
 

 Procedure for Discernment about Unsolicited Designated Funds 


